
 

 

 
The Women’s Club of Flower Hill invites your 

family to join us for 

  
 

A Halloween Candy Hunt!! 
 

Search for candy filled mini pumpkins on the trails of  

     Flower Hill Park 

        Bonnie Heights Road 

          Sunday October 26th at 4pm 

            Requested Donation $ 5/child 

 

    All proceeds to benefit Manhasset CASA  

Coalition Against Substance Abuse  

     (see www.manhassetcasa.org for more info.) 

 

    RSVP to Nancy Paganucci  

at Paganucci@optonline.net 


